
We made it to the Christmas Holiday break and we only have eight more shopping
days left until the big day. I want to take a moment to wish each member of our

school community a happy holiday season. I hope you are able to spend time with
family and friends during the break. 
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As we move into the holiday break, I encourage you to spend time doing the things
you enjoy and you take advantage of your opportunities to spend time with loved

ones. As I realized last year with the passing of my mother, none of us are
guaranteed another day to spend with our family and friends.



I hope you all have a joyous holiday season and a prosperous New Year. I look

forward to seeing the students return on January 3, 2023.



William 

The weather the past two days has not really cooperated with us. The freezing
rain on Thursday and the black ice this morning have wreaked havoc on our ability

to operate our schools safely. I know our students and families really wanted
schools to be open the past two days. I did not want to close just before the

holiday break but the safety of our students and staff took priority. 



Miss Virginia is Visisting ACPS!

Upcoming Dates

Click here to register!

Miss Virginia will be visiting all
of our elementary schools in
January to talk about healthy

choices with our students! Her
visits will take place on

January 5 and January 6.

Community Connections Dinner

Save the Date!

Save the Date!
Please join us for our Community

Connections Dinner at 6:00 pm on
January 19 at the Madison Heights

Community Center. Please click
the link to register!

January 2: Teacher Workday (No School for Students)
January 13: Grading Period Ends

January 16: Martin Luther King Jr. Day (No School for Staff or Students)
January 17: Teacher Workday (No School for Students)

January 20: Report Cards Go Home





https://forms.gle/y6aMfMVDUuCy2dDH9

